
Sending JWRS journal after year 2025 

<for all overseas members who already joined JWRS before November 30, 2024> 

 

Until now, oversee members have been receiving “Mokuzai Gakkaishi (木材学会誌)” by mail four 

times a year. We have thus been asking oversee members to pay a mailing fee of approximately 2,000 

JPY to 3,500 JPY each year in addition to the annual membership fee. 

We would like to propose a new arrangement beginning in FY2025. 

We plan to send a PDF version of the Mokuzai Gakkaishi to all overseas members via email. This 

will allow us to discontinue mailing the printed version, which we hope will be a more convenient 

option for our overseas members. 

As a result, we are happy to announce that the mailing fee, which used to be paid in addition to the 

annual membership fee, will no longer be required. 

We would be grateful if you could let us know whether you would prefer to receive a booklet as 

before by EMS in addition to the PDF version. It will be charged an EMS fee of approximately 2,500 

JPY to 5,500 JPY per year (price depends on the region), which is nearly equivalent to the actual cost. 

If you need booklets, please apply below forms before the end of November, 2024. 

 

https://forms.gle/AdEZk56F3HTpbQ828 

 

＊If the URL does not have a hyperlink, copy and paste the URL into your browser.  

 

If any question, please let us know by e-mail by return. 

JWRS Secretariat＜membership@jwrs.org＞ 

https://forms.gle/AdEZk56F3HTpbQ828

